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‘Valuing Everyone As Learners’ 

 

 

 
 
 
               23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 2023 
 
On Friday 8th December 2023 we are inviting pupils to take part in the Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper Day.  
 
We ask that the children wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas jumpers and 
donate £1 to help Save the Children give hope to families in difficulty at Christmas. There 
will be a link on your SCOpay account for donations. 
 
You do not even need to splash out on a snazzy jumper to take part – just get your child to 
decorate an old or plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade snowflakes to create their 
unique Christmas jumper. Jumpers should be worn instead of a school cardigan/jumper, 
shirt and tie. School trousers/skirt and appropriate footwear should be worn on this 
occasion. This will help children focus on the importance of ‘Save the Children Christmas 
Jumper Day’ and the importance won’t be lost amongst the excitement of wearing                
non-uniform! It would be wonderful if everyone took part. 
 
The PSA have a small number of Christmas Jumpers for sale. These will be sold at the 
Christmas Fete on Friday 1st December. If you have any old Christmas jumpers you would 
like to donate please place them in the PSA donation box in the main office before 
Wednesday 29th November.  
  
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Head Teacher 
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